
1

Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 10:25 PM
To: Bockhorst, Tammy; Polenske, Jeffrey S.; Amin, Samir; Kruschke, Jerrel; Kuether-Steele, 

Molly
Subject: Fwd: Michels construction 3rd shift in front of my house

Categories: Public Works

Here are photos. I specifically objected to night work. This will come to the next committee meeting.  

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Bauman, Robert" <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov> 
Date: September 22, 2020 at 10:21:47 PM CDT 
To: Sherrie Tussler <stussler@gmail.com> 
Cc: "Bockhorst, Tammy" <Tammy.Bockhorst@milwaukee.gov>, "Amin, Samir" 
<samin@milwaukee.gov>, "Polenske, Jeffrey S." <jpolen@milwaukee.gov>, "Kruschke, Jerrel" 
<jkrusc@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re:  Michels construction 3rd shift in front of my house 

You are right to be upset. No noise variance was issued by this office. I have demanded a work 
stopage. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
On Sep 22, 2020, at 10:16 PM, Sherrie Tussler <stussler@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

 

Alderman, I apologize for disrupting your night. This city hired company has set 
up out front and plans to operate through 7am out front. It is very noisy. The guy 
sitting in the truck said the noise would continue until morning. We were left a 
notice not to use our showers, washers or dishwashers from 10am today until 7am 
tomorrow. There was no noise warning or mesaaging about no parking or use of 
city fronts for their equipment. It is late and many of us work first thing. The level 
of noise would not be tolerable to most normal people. With proper notice I 
couldd have slept elsewhere although this may not be true for all. Why is noisy 
work done on 3rd shift? Shouldn't the warnings include all necessary information 
and offer drinking water to the local households with the warning to not use 
water?  

<20200922_214458.mp4> 


